
Minutes of the Village of Newburg Parks Commission 

July 13th, 2016 at 6:30p.m., Village Hall 

 

The meeting of the Village of Newburg Parks Commission for Wednesday, July 13th, 2016 was 

called to order. Roll Call of Parks Commission Members was taken with members Gramoll, 

Monday, Zorn, Baumann, and Juech as well as DPW Superintendent Paul Becker present. 

Minutes 

A motion was made by Monday, seconded by Baumann to approve the minutes of June 8th, 

2016 meeting, pending any additions or corrections. Motion passed 5-0. 

Old Business 

Unfinished Business 

1. Grotelueschen Presidents’ Park Sign was set at the entrance off Steeple View; Dr. Weber 

Park ball diamond was filled with dirt mix to help with the drainage issue; the cracks 

haven’t been filled yet on tennis courts and there have been continued discussion in 

regards to the port-a-potty ramp being stolen. 

2. Discuss was the need for timelier and better maintenance at Freedom Park.  Jim 

Bunkleman was present, representing the local Veterans, and gave ideas to help us 

improve grounds. This includes having the landscape trimmed, as well as the weeds 

sprayed, plants potted or planted. Attempting to get a few outside bids for lawn 

maintenance and weed control.  

3. Continued discussion on replacement of village holiday lights and decorations. Going to 

ask Village Board to reallocate money for 2016 park programing to holiday lights.  

4. Continued discussions on park programing and park rentals, members are going to get 

ideas from surrounding areas regarding conditional use permits, alcoholic beverages, 

shelter vs non shelter costs and sizes. Juech and Village Administrator/Clerk Goeckner 

are working with the local YMCA to develop some programming plans to bring back to 

Parks Committee in the next few months. 

Adjournment 

A motion was made by Committee Member Juech and seconded by Gramoll to adjourn the 

meeting. Motion passed 56-0.  

Next meeting is August 10th, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. 


